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Addendum to the Annual Report to the Faculty 2021-22 

 
Under CAP Processes, pp. 3-4 of the Annual Report, we reiterated the CAP policy (May 2012) that 
departments or programs which lose a junior faculty member in the initial term are not required to 
resubmit the position request if it remains unchanged and may, after reflection with appropriate 
bodies, reopen the search the following autumn.  We noted that three departments in this situation – 
Biology, Environmental Studies, and Mathematics – asked to reopen their searches in Semester I, 
2022-23, and we approved their requests.  After we published our Report, a junior faculty member in the 
initial term resigned from Transnational Italian Studies, which requested to reopen its search in Fall of 
2022-23.  A junior faculty member resigned from International Studies, which also requested to reopen 
its search in the Fall term. We approve the reopening of both searches in Transnational Italian Studies 
and International Studies.
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